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The Otago Hockey Association (1990) Inc 

26th Annual General Meeting 

 

Will be held on 

 

Wednesday 6
th

 April 2016 at 7pm 

Venue: Doug Lockhart Memorial Lounge, McMillan Centre 

 

Agenda 
1. Welcome 
2. Apologies 
3. Roll call and proxies 
4. AGM Minutes 2015 
5. Presentation of Reports 
6. Financial Statements 
7. Election of Officers, Patron and Auditor 
8. General Business 
9.   Awards  

 

Presentation of Otago Hockey Association Annual Awards will 

commence at conclusion of AGM. 

 

Nominations for the Otago Governance Board 

If you wish to stand for the Board or nominate someone please send in the name 

and profile of the nominee to the OHA Administrator or Email: admin@oha.org.nz 

No later than 1
st

 April 2016. 

 

There will be 6 Vacancies on the Board this year, which will need to be filled.  

 

 

Inquiries: OHA Office 474 9201 or manager@oha.org.nz  
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